
PERTH AND KINROSS COUNCIL
Licensing Committee – 20 February 2014

VARIATION OF LICENCE NO. PH274 – YEARS
(Renewal Date: 15 December 2014)

Report by Head of Legal Services

Name and Address : Andrew G Christie
179 Tweedsmuir Road
Perth
PH1 2HR

Age: 49

6 Month Decision Date: 5 July 2014

Reason for Report: The applicant has submitted a request to vary the terms and
conditions of the licence, with regard to the age limit for
replacing vehicles (see attached copy letter dated 2 January
2014)

Background Information: The current policy is a taxi or private hire car shall be no more
than 7 years old from the date of first registration before being
replaced with a vehicle no more than 5 years old. It should be
noted that the vehicle will become 7 years old on 15 March 2014. 
The Annual test will be due on 10 December 2014. The Licence is
due for renewal on 15 December 2014.

Contact Officer: Shona Douglas  Ext 75154
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